
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 April 2017 

 

 

Surrender of Electricity Retail Licence No. 23 (ERL23) 
 
NEWRET PTY LTD 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) advises that NewRet Pty Ltd has surrendered its 
electricity retail licence ERL23. 

NewRet Pty Ltd has not supplied any customers since the ERA granted the licence on 
24 March 2015. 

Clause 8.4 of ERL23 states that the surrender of the licence will only take effect when 
the licensee has handed back its licence to the ERA and the ERA has published a notice of 
the surrender in the Western Australian Government Gazette. 

The ERA will publish a notice in the Gazette as soon as practicable. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Alex Kroon      Colette Baker 
Phone: 08 6557 7953     Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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